

- Current Sophomore at Metea Valley High School
- Currently enrolled in AP European History
- Ms. Fuhrer introduced me to The Bicycle, Pedestrian and Transit Advisory Board and recommended me for the role of student ambassador

I attended the Aurora Youth City Council Meeting and enjoyed contributing my thoughts relating to the improvement of the city and Metea.

I am an avid bicyclist and enjoy riding all throughout Aurora. I frequent the paths near the river downtown, the Illinois Prairie Path, and all of its' connecting tributaries. I would love the opportunity to attend future meetings of the Bicycle, Pedestrian and Transit Advisory Board. I want to ensure the safety, maintenance, and access of the paths in Aurora with any collected insight I gather.